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Woodbridge High School,
St Barnabas Road,
Woodford Green,
Essex,
IG8 7DQ

Dear Mr. Clifton,

Ref: Summary and Review

Thank you for submitting your documentation for review.

On reviewing your previous documentation and report it is clear you have made significant and positive

moves forward.

Your documentation (AUP, e-Safety Policy, Digital Technology Handbook, Data Security Policy) are all well

written, clear and unambiguous, and cover everything that they need to cover. We particularly like the
Digital Technology Handbook which is a wonderful way to get across further information which can be
updated quickly and easily.

We also had a look at your website and you have a great e-safety section on there with lots of relevant, up-
to-date information for parents/carers. As a side note we did notice on your checklist that you had ticked
'No'for parental engagemenUtraining, however it is something you offer via your website and CPC, and it is
also referred to within your e-safety policy.

There is very little to say apart from to congratulate you on all the positive steps that you have made and
your re-accreditation for this year.

Yours sincerely,
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Tim Raynor

Director
Ch i ld ProtectionCom pany. com


